
Welcome Back Y6! 

This week we welcomed back Year 6 Group B.  It was    

lovely to see them all.  We look forward to seeing Group C 

on Monday! 

 

 

 

September 

The Government has now confirmed all pupils will return 

to school in September.  We are still confirming our plans 

but here are some of our key headlines: 

• There will now be year group bubbles. 

• Lunches and break times will be staggered. 

• Drop off will be similar to our normal procedure 

(8:35-8:50am) and drop off will be altered to       

replicate this in order to help parents to socially 

distance.   

• There will not be whole school events, such as    

worship. 

• Before and after school club will be running but will 

be based in the school hall, where we can keep 

children in year group bubbles. 

Full details will be sent out next week. 

Transition 

Y1 staff will swap classrooms and teachers on Monday 

13th July to allow all Year 1 pupils to spend time with Mrs 

Saunders.  Pick up and drop off times will remain the same 

for parents. 

Years 2-5 should now have received their invitation to 

school for a morning on Monday 20th or Tuesday 21st 

July.  Please let us know if you wish your child to attend so 

we can plan accordingly.  

 Y6 Leavers Service 

Our socially distanced Leavers Service will take place on 

Monday 20th July 4-6pm.  Children should be brought to 

the blue side gate and collected from the main                

playground.   

Reading Books 

Can we ask that if you have any reading books at home 

that belong to school they are returned by Tuesday 21st 

July?  This will allow us to audit our 

books and input them into our new 

reading system, Accelerated Reader. 

New Starters 

We have updated the New Starters page of our school 

website so we hope parents find this useful.  Can we ask 

that new starter forms are returned by 17th July.  Thank 

you in advance. 

Unfortunately, due to the current situation we have not 

been able to host our usual visits.  However, Miss Wellings 

will be adding videos to the New Starter page on a regular 

basis and we will be inviting Reception pupils into school 

on our inset days (1st and 2nd September) to see their 

new classroom. 

Summer Closure 

School will be closed over the summer as we are having a 

new heating system installed. 
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Useful Websites: 

Cheshire East 

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/council_and_democracy/

council_information/coronavirus/coronavirus-covid-

19.aspx  

Mind 

www.mind.org.uk/coronavirus-we-are-here-for-you/  

Samaritans 

www.samaritans.org/how-we-can-help/support-and-

information/if-youre-having-difficult-time/if-youre-

worried-about-your-mental-health-during-coronavirus-

outbreak/  

Citizens Advice 

www.citizensadvice.org.uk/  

Food Bank 

www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/  

NSPCC 

www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/coronavirus-

advice-suppport-children-families-parents/  

Visyon: 

www.visyon.org.uk/support-for-parents 
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We are here if you need us… 

 

School is staffed from 8am-4pm Monday-

Friday.  Leave a message and we will return 

your call. 

 

Alternatively, e-mail                                        

admin@breretonprimary.org.uk and we will 

forward to the most appropriate member of 

staff. 
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